Essex County Council
County Hall, Chelmsford, CM1 1LX

A meeting of the County Council is to be held at County Hall, Chelmsford at 10.00am on Tuesday 12 October 2010.

Joanna Killian
Chief Executive 

Officer Support to the Council: Judith Dignum, Governance Officer

Telephone: 01245 430044

Email: judith.dignum@essex.gov.uk
This meeting is open to the public and the press.  A detailed agenda is set out overleaf and is also available on the Essex County Council website www.essex.gov.uk; on the right hand side of the Home Page click on ‘Online Services’ and then click on ‘Council decisions & meetings’.  These documents can be provided on request in large print, Braille or on disk.

